

Bulletin 13 for Parents/Guardians – 28th April 2023 New Leadership Team

I would like to introduce you to the new leadership team that will 'take the helm' from August 2023.

Ms. Tracey Edwards will be Acting Principal

Ms. Sinead Kehoe will be Deputy Principal

Ms. Bridget Cadogan will be Acting Deputy Principal

This team brings a wealth of knowledge, expertise and vision to the role and I wish them the very best of luck - it is a privilege to lead our school.

Best wishes,

Rachel O' Connor, Principal

